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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF LABOR 
 Bureau of International Labor Affairs   

 
Amendment Three for Funding Opportunity Announcement Securing Fair and Reliable 
Critical Mineral Supply Chains 

Funding Opportunity Number: FOA-ILAB-25-15 

Summary: The Bureau of International Labor Affairs announced on August 27, 2025, the 
availability of funds under Funding Opportunity Announcement FOA-ILAB-25-15, to be 
awarded through a competitive process. The FOA document is amended as follows: 

 

1.) SECTION IV – APPLICATION AND SUBMISSION INFORMATION 

Section IV.B.1.d, Organizational Capacity is revised. Please see the changes in red font. 
Applicants must disregard strikethrough text. 

 
------------------------------------------ 

d. Organizational Capacity (up to 33 24 points)  
This section must describe the qualifications of the proposed applicant and/or any proposed subrecipients 
to implement the project. 

---------------------- 
 

Please email questions to OGM_ILAB@dol.gov. 

Signed September 16, 2025 in Washington, D.C. 

by: Sue Levenstein 
Grant Officer, Employment and Training Administration 

mailto:OGM_ILAB@dol.gov.

